Learning

A Message from the Steelcase Education Team

@ Read 2 minutes
Who could have foretold at our team planning day during the first week of January what lay ahead in
2020.

We remain dedicated to supporting our community, co-crafting inspirational and innovative learning
spaces and sharing research and expertise on active learning environments wherever learning happens.
These days for many of us, that place is currently in the home.

In partnership with the World Health Organization and the Center for Disease Control, Steelcase has
issued new policies to protect the health and wellbeing for all our people and our communities. As the
situation evolves, we’'ll assess guidelines and change them as necessary to ensure we're doing all we
can to keep people and workspaces safe. Please connect with us for the latest information on how we
can support you in the challenging new environment.

Mobilising facilities to support the healthcare sector

An extraordinary crisis calls for extraordinary actions, from public and private sectors alike. On a global
level, we are exploring every possibility to support the COVID-19 response, including how best to use
our facilities for the supply of critical healthcare resources and medical equipment.

A new community sharing platform

Our 360 Making Distance Work series shares ways to cope when you find yourself suddenly working or

learning from home or remotely. Check back each week for new stories or share your own experience by
joining the conversation on LinkedIn.

We continue to work diligently with our partners, placing health and safety as top priority, we aim for
the impact on production and deliveries to be minimal, and to provide support to you in every way we
can, to help your work progress and keep your projects moving forward. We will be in touch, but equally,
please do not hesitate to reach out to us.


https://www.steelcase.com/asia-en/research/topics/learning/
https://www.steelcase.com/asia-en/research/remote-work-making-distance-work/
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/12376845/
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